
 
 

 
ARKANSAS DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

5301 NORTHSHORE DRIVE / NORTH LITTLE ROCK / ARKANSAS 72118-5317 TELEPHONE 501-682-0744 / FAX 501-682-0880 
www.adeq.state.ar.us 

September 30, 2019 
 
David Sartain, Envir. Manager    Email: dsartain@edc-ark.com 
El Dorado Chemical 
P.O. Box 231 
El Dorado, AR 71730 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0000752, AFIN 70-00040 

Missing Toxics Report 
 
Dear Mr. Sartain, 
 
The following Toxics report was due July 31, 2019, and is now considered delinquent. Please submit this report as 
soon as possible  

 
AR0000752 EL DORADO CHEMICAL 

COMPANY 
DUE 

07/31/2019 
Toxics Report (P-
2-02999) 

TRE Apr-Jun 2019 

 
Failure to submit this report may lead to formal enforcement action which would include a civil penalty. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0664 
or you may e-mail me at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us . 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Layne Pemberton 
Enforcement Analyst 
NPDES Enforcement Section, Office of Water Quality 
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